

August 5, 2021



Dear Mr. Miller:

This letter is in response to your Notice of Appeal the Office of the State Auditor received July 20, 2021 in which you requested a fee waiver.

Despite your claims, it appears the requested records in your GRAMA request are for your own personal benefit, not for public benefit. Also, it does not appear you are the subject of the records you requested under Utah Code § 63G-2-203(4)(b). Therefore, your request for a fee waiver for the compilation of the correspondence in response to your GRAMA request received June 17, 2021, 2021 is denied in accordance with Utah Code § 63G-2-203(2). As an act of goodwill, you were billed less than the actual cost to fulfill your GRAMA request and less than statute dictates.

Pursuant to Utah Code § 63G-2-203(6), you have the right to appeal the response to this request to the State Records Committee.

Please note that all GRAMA requests, responses, and associated appeals are posted on our website as a matter of office practice (with personal information, such as address, redacted). We do this to provide transparency and accountability to the public at large.

Sincerely,

John Dougall State Auditor